

Notes from Ad Hoc VH Action Points Meeting on 19 Nov 15

(Circulated by email on 19 Nov)

[follow-up notes as at 17 Jan 16]

Heritage frames ordered. Tweaking bleed, prints nearly ready to order. **[Now done]**

Jerry - painting is done, shed is in hand, scaffolding coming down Tue-Thur next week. J will put frames up in ctte rm mid week. **[all done, except some scaffolding left behind]**

Sparkle booked for Tues pm, spring clean, behind glazing, cobwebs. **[done]**

TA spoke to Roger Khanna he has already been weeding the withy bed himself, TA has confirmed with Nat Eng that they will do the rest of the clearing. If they don't have the resources to remove rubbish we will have to org this. **[TA will confirm with Nat Eng before 29 Jan w/e]**

Jack to ask Julian to trim the pairing buttons on the heaters. **[?]**

TA will then tape up mode and pairing buttons, and bag up the remote.

Weddings to be charged 1.5 day rate, reduced to 1 day if they only want 1 day.. **[Booking Sec still unsure about this]**

Nick to ask Dave Ralls about new storage cupboards under the eaves upstairs cupboards. **[?]**

Tim and Nick will put old pics up in main hall and passageway (whenever) **[done]**.

TA will remind Jenny etc re cupboards **[have asked again]**

TA will circulate cost of defib when known and will forward it to Roger Khanna **[now being covered by Rotary bid?]**

TA to report on new phone provider.

Jack to Sell the indoor bowls mat **[?]**

VH is our Fundraising Priority